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Winter Construction Awarded New Hotel Project in Orange Beach, AL
[bookmark: _GoBack](July 10, 2015) ATLANTA, GA – 
Winter Construction has been awarded the construction of a new SpringHill Suites hotel at The Wharf in Orange Beach, Alabama.

The five-story building will include 132 guest suites, meeting space, and restaurant space. Winter will also build an exterior amenity area with a swimming pool.

SpringHill Suites is in the Marriott family of hotels. Winter Construction has built and renovated other Marriott-brand hotels across the Southeast. Winter is currently building the new AC Hotel by Marriott at Phipps Plaza in Atlanta.

The Wharf is an entertainment, retail, and marina complex adjacent to the Gulf Intracoastal Waterway in Orange Beach, near the Florida-Alabama border.
The architect of record for the new SpringHill Suites project is Rule Joy Trammel + Rubio. 

About Winter Construction:
Winter Construction is a privately owned and operated Atlanta based general contracting company. We provide construction services to clients in the hospitality, retail, government, education, senior living, and multi-family markets throughout the Southeast. For more information visit: http://www.winter-construction.com

Media Contact: 
Giffney Nagel, Marketing Director, Winter Construction, 404-965-3369
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